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Dear all, 

 

As Vice President and chairman of the CTIF working group “voluntary fire service” I may kindly invite you to 

attend the first meeting of the working group “voluntary fire service” which will be held on Friday, February 14th 

2014 in the City of Salzburg, Austria.  

 

Accommodation is already (pre-) reserved for you at the “Laschenskyhof” Hotel (http://www.laschensky.at/en/ ) 

(keyword “CTIF Meeting”) in Salzburg from 13th to the 15th of February.  

The meeting itself will take place at the Fire Brigade Association of Salzburg. Transfer between the hotel and 

the meeting place on February 14th will be provided by the Fire Service. Participants will be picked up at 9 am 

at the Hotel. Subsequent to the meeting the visitation of a volunteer fire service station is scheduled.  

 

On Saturday, February 15th a tour through the City of Salzburg can be organized (depending on the number of 

interested participants).  

 

It is recommended that you book your hotel room as soon as possible. Further please send a short message 

to Alexander Froeschl (froeschl@bundesfeuerwehrverband.at) (Austrian Fire Brigade Association) in case of 

participation until February 1st.  

 

The meeting will be held in German.  

 

 

Best regards from Austria, 

Hubert Vetter, CTIF Vice president 
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